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February 19, 2004

MFG # 180888

Mr. Lary Corte

Phelps Dodge Corporation
One North Central Avenue
Phoenix, Arizona 85004

RE: Response to November 18, 2003 NRC Staff Letter Regarding WNI’s Split Rock Uranium
Mill Site Final Site Closure Proposal, SUA-56

Dear Larry:

Enclosed is your copy of the response sent to the NRC regarding their November 18, 2003 letter. If you
have questions or need anything else, please let me know.

Sincerely,

%f:m_

Lou Miller
Project Manager

cc: Ann Root, WNI
Brad DeWaard, WNI
Harley Shaver, Attorney
Mark Thiesse, WDEQ
Tony Thompson, Attorney!



